F. No. 1-752/2007-TW/ @
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF Tribal Welfare
SECRETARIAT

E

Port Blair, dated the th September, 2008
To

The Superintendent of Police,
South Andaman District,
Port Blair.

Sub: Protection of Jarawa Tribal Reserve — regarding.

Sir,

[ am directed to invite a reference to this Directorate’s letter

No. 1-752/2007-TW /251 dated 25th April, 2008 addressed to M/s

Bare Foot Inns & Leisure Pvt Ltd., Port Blair and copy among

. others to you z:aga%g the subject mentioned above, wherein
ﬂ/.{. Mtbfz_yz:ﬂmre advised to keep a watch and vigil on the subject land
- i i i . il of M/s. Bare Boot Inns

& Leisure Pvt Ltd.(and inform forthwith, commencement of any

gLty
44}M commercial or tourism activities noticed. But, so far no

information in this regard has been received.
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'fwfj You are—therefore, requested kindly to look into the matter
3:" < and to send the status report on the above cited matter to this
, Directorate at the earliest.

Yours faithfully,

4 Sy
Assistant Commissioner (TW)

(T6-Jarawa (new)
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